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Programs supported by the Department of Health Commonwealth Home Support Program (CHSP)  

There are TEN reasons why you 
should have a bucket list, here is 
number one; keep a look out for the 
rest in upcoming newsletters... 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here are some bucket list ideas 
from others; 
 Letter from the Queen 
 Good Health 
 Meet Elvis  
 Holiday to Italy 
 Ride on the Ghan.  
There are so many things we can all 
wish to do, Keep believing and you 
can achieve. 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Project of the 

Year Award We are so excited to 

announce our CHSP bucket list 

exhibition at the 2018 CHSP/HACC 

EXPO has won an Australia Day 

award. Huge congratulations to 

CHSP Officer Denise McLoughlin 

for making the stall look amazing!  

Melbourne Cup 2018 

Another great event held at the 

Tailem Bend Town Hall where the 

community came together to        

celebrate the Melbourne Cup. 

The Sweeps were a huge hit and 

the food was delicious, while you 

were entertained with the crazy 

horse race. 

Senior Moments 

Wednesday 6th February 2019 

BUS – LUNCH – SHOW 

Cost CHSP- $90/Non CHSP $100 

Limited seats, Bookings essential, 

Payments by Friday 11th Jan 2019 

Bus departs Tailem Bend  

Community Centre  

10:30am and returns at 6pm 

Call to book: 8572 3513 

Murray Bridge Races  

Wednesday 13 February  

Join us for the last event at the 

Murray Bridge Racing Club     

before they relocate to the new   

facility. Cost: CHSP $33.50    

Non CHSP $35.00 includes 

Bus entry to races and lunch.     

Bookings essential.  

A bucket list gives 

you a purpose in 

life. It's something 

you know you want 

to do. It gives you 

goals to reach for, 

something to get 

out of life. 

Purpose 

What’s happing in 2019…..with CHSP events  

Friday 26 April 2019 

Bus—Lunch—Show 
  Cost CHSP $110 non CHSP $120 



 

 

 

 

 

 

JUMP INTO JANUARY…. 

Get ready for a fun and exciting 

time this summer with Murray 

River SPLASH. A month long      

festival of events on the riverfront 

at Sturt Reserve, Murray Bridge. 

1st of Jan—28th of Jan 2019. 

Sturt Reserve will come alive   

playing host to an inflatable water 

playground slip ‘n’ dip, outdoor 

theatre, silent disco and much 

more. Most activities will be free 

allowing local families plenty of fun 

and  affordable entertainment     

throughout the summer with  

something to suit everyone on   

offer. Great fun for families and 

friends of all ages. 

TBCC and Communities for      

Children Murraylands is partnering 

with the Rural City of Murray 

Bridge Council hosting numerous 

events. To keep up to date on all 

the events taking place,  

Visit: 

www.murraybridge.sa.gov.au/

splash 

 

On the  11th of November at 

11am, a large crowd joined       

together to celebrate 100 years of 

WW1 with the unveiling of a       

mosaic at Baker Reserve,        

Wellington. 

Pictured below is Yvonne      

Przibilla , Dani Warbout and   

Rhonda Coleman  from the Tailem 

Bend Community Centre, where 

the magnificent mosaic was made. 

Hundreds of voluntary hours made 

this project happen. Specifically 

Yvonne Przibilla and Jenny 

Wrightman.  

Christmas Lunch 

12pm Friday, 7th December 2018 

At the Tailem Bend Hotel 

$18 per person, Call TBCC to 

book– limited seats. 

85723513 

 

 

 

 

Murray Mallee  

Community Passenger Network  

We have been awarded the 

MMCPN tender and commence 

service delivery on the 1 January 

2019. A MMCPN Coordinator will 

be employed to administer the   

program. There are two services 

linked to the scheme. The first is a 

volunteer driven passenger service  

(CPN) and the second is for     

medical bus bookings. We will be 

looking for volunteer drivers and 

companions in the new year.  

Driver accreditations are required 

at no cost to you. If you are         

interested in getting involved 

please email mmcpn@tbcc.org.au 

or call 08 8572 3513 for more    

information.  

TBCC Closure dates 

Closed from the 14th of December 

2018 re-open on Monday 7th   

January 2019. School holiday   

activity bookings  must email 

c4c@tbcc.org.au. We look forward 

to seeing you all in the New Year. 

  Staff 

  CEO:   Tammy Shepherd  Monday  - Friday  

  CHSP Officer:  Denise McLoughlin  Monday  - Friday 

  C4C Officer:  Chelsea Coombe  Monday - Friday 

  MMCPN CO:           TBA                      Monday - Friday   

  MMCPN Admin:         Dani Warbout      Wednesday, Friday  

  CSSP Officer:       Stuart Jones          Wednesday  

2018/19 Board of Management: 

Chairperson:  Jack Hunt  

Vice Chairperson:   Bev Moyes  

Treasurer:    Trevor Gordon 

Secretary:       Dani Warbout  

Committee:      Donna Middleton, Lorraine Cresp,  Tash Loveday,  

        Rhonda Shillabeer, Glenn Power  

Please help us share what’s happening at TBCC  

Commonwealth 

Home Support 

Packages (CHSP) 

Home and Community Care  (HACC) 


